Dr. An Wang Middle School
SSC/PTO Meeting
February 8, 2021

Meeting was called to order at 5:03 by President Coralie Cote .

Principal’s Report: Matt Stahl

SSC

~QIP is not ready yet. It establishes our priorities and draws budget decisions. Some surveys
were conducted and teachers were asked for input. Mental health needs are important for
social emotional learning. How far behind are students in terms of targeted instruction and
learning?

~The full budget is not available yet. There are three options for next year:

1) Keep the budget like it was this year. It allowed us to be successful with a lot of flexibility.

2) Bring back the Math Resource Teacher which was not filled this year.

3) Hire a third Social Worker. Our two Social Workers are getting overwhelmed. It is difficult
chasing down the students to see if they want to meet with them. Budget flexibility would be
gone. Have some opinions next month for all three options.
~Staffing (One Paraprofessional asked for more money which could not be done so he/she left.
The new Paraprofessional lasted one day and the other was a no show.)
~Tutors are working out well.
~Access Testing is scheduled for April before Spring Vacation. MCAS down to one session per
content.
~Surveys went out to parents to get an idea on who would like to return to school in April.

Treasurer’s Report: Tina Novo
~The budget is the same.

Upcoming Events:
~Cherrydale Fundraiser will be after February Vacation.
~Virtual Book Fair.

Meeting was adjourned at 5:30.

Minutes were recorded by Joanne S. Grillakis



